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Bulletin Report
DG Mike and fellow cabinet members
I have received several items for the bulletin, thanks to those that have submitted them.
I am trying to get the bulletin out earlier. There will be information in all bulletins from now until our
convention regarding said convention. So hopefully the bulletins will be distributed by club secretaries. I
am not at all sure how many actually read them or even pass them on to their club members. It is rather
frustrating to have someone email or call asking about info that I know has been put in said bulletin.
I am hopeful that I am wrong on this assumption.
I ask the Zone Chairs check on their visitations as to whether or not Secretaries are bringing/sending the
bulletins to the membership.

Respectively Submitted
PDG Debbie Bostock


